
  

Welcome to the Wales Reception Class !! 

 

 

Hi everyone, my name is Mrs Bradshaw. Welcome to the 

Wales Reception Class! I was delighted to hear that you will 

be in my class next year and I am looking forward to meeting 

you all!  

 

 

Want to know a little about me?  

Like you I went to Primary School in Collier Row. I have spent 

many years in the Early Years and love teaching the 

curriculum. So much so, that I completed my degree 

specialising in the Early Years. I am an avid football fan and 

love going to matches to support my favourite team. Can you 

guess my team? 

 

          

Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Red/Blue. 

Food: Pasta. 

Sport: Netball and 

Football.  

Chocolate: Dairy Milk 

Chocolate.  

Movie: Harry Potter 

(All of them!). 

Book growing up:  

Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory. 

Hobbies: Music 

concerts, Theatre and 

going to Football 

Matches. 

 

 

 

 

I think it is very important to work together as a team within the classroom. We will be 

spending lots of time together so it is important to treat each other with respect, 

kindness and compassion. I am looking forward to getting to know all of you individually 

and helping you grow as a learner and getting to know your families. I hope you are all 

as excited as I am and cannot wait to meet you all in September! Enjoy the summer! See 

you soon, Mrs Bradshaw.   


